
 

 

Customer Bulletin – March 2022 
 

 

Discontinuation of PTS Panels® HDL Cholesterol  
Test Strips 25-count Products 

(REF 1714, 2206, 2779 and 2796) 
 

 
 

Effective immediately, PTS Diagnostics will discontinue the professional HDL 
Cholesterol 25-count test strips due to continued limited demand. 
 
Orders of the HDL Cholesterol test strips will be accepted until inventory is 
depleted. 
 
We will continue to support non-expired product in the field through the expiration 
date.  
 
Within the United States, self-test HDL Cholesterol test strips are available in the 
3-count configuration (REF 1788). 
 
If you have questions, please call Customer Service at +1 317-870-5610 (direct) 
or +1 877-870-5610 (toll-free, US only).  
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